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Please support strong regulations to protect drinking water

MAY 2 4 2010

May 21, 2010

Independent Regulatory Review Commission PA

Dear Review Commission,

Please vote to support regulations that reduce the risk that total dissolved solids (IDS)

pose to our rivers and streams. Pennsylvania's rivers and streams provide billions of dollars
of direct and indirect economic benefit to the Commonwealthfs families, farms, and
industries.

Total dissolved solids have already polluted drinking water and led to massive fish kills. We
need these rules in place to control the significant new source of IDS pollution from gas
drilling wastewater.

If private wells are contaminated it will make the respective
properties worthless except for growing timber. PA homeowners would
have to leave their homes and find housing elsewhere, or be homeless.
This can be averted if the drilling process is done with adequate piping and cement.

I fully support DEP's efforts to establish effluent standards for new sources of wastewaters
containing high concentrations of total dissolved solids and urge the DEP to go even further
in protecting our waterways.

Thanks for your consideration.

Sincerely,

Ms. Andrea Young
552 Tescier Rd
Muncy, PA 17756-7448
(570) 546-7715


